
    
Botran Use in Nevada 

 
Date: March 14, 2006 
 
To: Rick Melnicoe 
 
From: Wayne Johnson  
 
Subject: RE: Botran Mitigation 

Dear Rick, 

We do not use Botran in Nevada, to my knowledge. Also, you asked for a use report on 
Carbofuran about a month ago. The agents were not aware of its use in Nevada either. 

Wayne S Johnson 
Associate Professor, Department of Resource Economics, College of Agriculture, Biotechnology 
& Natural Resources; State Horticulture, IPM, PSEP & Urban Forestry Specialist, University of 
Nevada Cooperative Extension, University of Nevada, Reno 
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